

Edward D. Miller, M.D.

The Frances Watt Baker, M.D. and Lenox O. Baker, Jr., M.D.

Dean of the Medical Faculty

Chief Executive Officer

July 11, 2002

Peter Lurie, M.D., MPH
Deput / Director
Public Citizen's Health Research Group

Eileer Ringel, M.D.
Resea cher
Public Citizen's Health Research Group
Practizing Dermatologist
Adjurct Clinical Professor
Dartn outh Medical School

Sidney M. Wolfe, M.D. Director Public Citizen's Health Research Group

Dear Drs. Lurie, Ringel & Wolfe,

I thought you would be interested in the attached text of a letter I sent to the chairman of the department hosting a session related to Botox. This action was taken was soon as plans for the original session were brought to my attention when I returned from a vacation.

Siliceren

Edward D. Miller, M.D.

Dean of the Medical Faculty

CEO, Johns Hopkins Medicine

EDM/kal

Attachment

Educational sessions about new medical procedures are a time-honored way to bring internal and external audiences up to date about innovative services we provide. Faculty are to be comme ided for taking the initiative to organize such sessions. Offering a non-therapeutic procedure as part of a meeting, however, is not in the best interests of the public, and thus is not a practice that I can condone.

I would appreciate your informing Dr. Byrne that while his information session concerning, Botox certainly may proceed, and while prospective patients certainly may make appointments to be seen by him for subsequent treatment, he is not authorized to offer on-thespot treatment as part of the educational lecture.

Thank you and Dr. Byrne for your cooperation.